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Title:   Eastside WWTP Safety Improvements 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 
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James Gwyn – Safety Officer 

Meeting Date: September 18, 2017 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   July 21, 2017 

  Advertised By:                  Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Bid Tabulations 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The Public Services Department has identified the need for safety improvements at the Eastside Wastewater 
Treatment Plant (WWTP.) 
 
BACKGROUND:   
A safety inspection of the Eastside WWTP performed by Safety and Health in 2015 found that additional safety 
showers/eyewashes, sky-light covers and fall protection tie-offs were required to meet current OSHA standards. 
Public Services selected an engineering firm for design and bidding purposes. The bids received in 2016 exceeded 
amount allocated in the operational budget. Public Services then budgeted for this project in Capital Improvement 
Plan.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds for this project are available in the 2017-2018 Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval and asks for the Council to award the project to Isley 
Construction, for $184,624.00.  
 
 
 
 






